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Dear advocates,

     In the frames of cooperation between the Chamber of
Advocates of the Republic of Armenia and the Union of
advocates of Paris this year 1 or 2 more advocates from
Armenia will have the chance to participate in two month
study course in Paris, the elective phase of which has
started.   

    For taking part in the competition  can apply
advocates that are fluent in French language and aren’t
older than 40 years old, and whose license of advocate’s
activity is valid at the moment of applying.  

     The study course will take place in October-November
months of 2016.

     The expenses for transportation and living in
Paris are to be cared about by the advocate
himself. Some financial support and/or lodging
supplementation are possible.    

 

     To take part in the competition you should send
a participation application to
 info@advocates.am before the 23-rd of June
(inclusive),  2016 .

An autobiography (CV) should be attached to the
application
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